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15. Concerning the audio recording of meetings, the African Group wishes to stress
that this should NOT substitute the Summary and Verbatim records that
continue to constitute an important part of documentation used by the majority
of Member States for the intergovernmental decision-making processes. In this
regard, the Group recalls section IV, Paragraph 29, of General Assembly
resolution 66/233, which emphasizes that the Secretary-General should provide
a report during the 67th session on the evaluation of the pilot-project
undertaken by the Committee on the peaceful uses of outer space at the United
Nations Office in Vienna.

Hr. Chairman,

16. Finally, in view of the foregoing and taking into account all the work that
remains to be done the African Group looks forward to constructive dialogue
with other delegations on this important agenda item.

Thank you for your attention.
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